
February 2022 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
Custodial 

- Summer Cleaning plans are being established. 

Maintenance 

- Beginning plans on summer maintenance work. 
- Kevin and other maintenance workers are doing a great job of keeping everything salted 

during snow and ice.   They all came in on Sunday Feb. 6th to help get the campus ready 
for school on Monday the 7th.   
 

Property Acquisition 

- Demolition is almost complete on the 768-774 3rd Ave property 
- Expect the results of the appraisals on 778 & 782 3rd Ave and for 300/304/306 Clay St. 

properties by the end of this week.   
   

School Safety 

- We had a surprise inspection from the School Safety Regional Officer in January.  He was 
happy with the improvements that have been made since their summer visit.   

Transportation 

- Bus 11 repairs were completed at Kenny’s Collision in Alexandria.  
- We also had 30 extracurricular trips in the month of January. 
- We received the new Food Service Van this month.   

Student Attendance 

- Current Enrollment is 778 – 406 at LES and 372 at DHS.  We are at 92.55% attendance 
for the year.   94.04% at LES  90.94% at DHS 

 


